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Wendy Strangeway

From: Lockton Parish Council
Sent: 06 April 2016 20:20
To: Planning

Subject: NYM/2016/0114/FL

FTAO H Saunders
From Lockton Parish Council

This application was discussed at the recent Parish Council meeting. The Parish Council supports this
application. There is very little property available within Lockton parish for rent. Whenever any property
becomes available it is very quickly re-let so there obviously is a need.

Regards
Jackie Edenbrow
Lockton Parish Clerk !





